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2025 Assessment 
The Board adopted the 2025 assessment on 
November 5, 2024, in the amount of 
$252.91. Keep an eye out for your annual 
statement from Truist. To make your 
payment, you may visit our website at 
Elimservices.com or scan the QR code provided.  

            

                                          The Landing at Cross Creek is 
looking for a new board                           

member.  If you are interested 
in joining, please contact your 

CAM at 
Ashley@elimservices.com for 

more information.        
       

Join the Board of Directors 
for regular Quarterly Board 
Meetings… 

January 8, 2025 
          April 9, 2025 
           July 9, 2025 
        October 8, 2025 

 

 

Board of Directors: 

President ...................................... Cody Lewin 
Secretary/Treasurer ............. Travis Bachorski 
 

A Few Reminders… 
 Our neighborhood is deed restricted.  

A copy of our governing documents is 
available at www.ElimServices.com.  
Click on “My Community”. 

 Trashcans should always be stored 
out of view of the road and neighboring 
lots. 

 Dogs should be on a leash when they 
aren’t “at home” and all pet waste must 
be picked up by the owner. 

 Please continue to reserve on-street 
parking primarily for the purpose of 
guests and temporary parking for 
deliveries or services such as lawn 
maintenance.  

 Any exterior changes must be 
approved in writing before making the 
improvement. www.ElimServices.com 
and click on “ARB Form”. 

 

                           Managed by Elim Services  -  www.ElimServices.com  -  (904) 241-8886 



 

 

 

  

JSO receives more than 
45,000 alarm calls each 
year and more than 
98% of them are false 

alarms. To reduce the false alarm rate in 
Jacksonville, a new alarm registration 
program was implemented in May 2017. 
One key element in reducing false alarm 
calls for police comes from having 
current contact information that alarm 
users update each year. All residential 
and business alarms must be registered 
in the new system by the owner to avoid 
penalties. Register Your Alarm at  
www.jaxsheriff.org - JaxSheriff.org 

 
 

 


